The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop and Finance Committee meeting on
Tuesday, September 23, 2014 in the High School Library and Learning Commons. The
meeting began at 6:30 pm.
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MINUTES

WORKSHOP

Differentiated instruction and professional development information was presented
and discussed.

FINANCE COMMITTEE

Monthly finance reports were reviewed and warrants signed.

Adjourned 8:17 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Nadeau
Superintendent of Schools



